
  

To   Whom   It   May   Concern:     

Mater   Dei   High   School   in   Santa   Ana,   California   is   preparing   for   our   
Annual   Boys   Soccer   Fundraiser   on   November   5th,   2021.    We   are   
reaching   out   to   local   businesses   asking   for   your   support   by   donating   to   
our   fundraiser.    Your   support   and   contributions   will   help   with   the   
continued   success   of   the   Mater   Dei   Boys   Soccer   Program.     

This   event   is   a   major   source   of   income   for   our   program.    It   has   allowed   
us   to   compete   and   excel   at   the   highest   level   of   competition.    We   want   to   
continue   offering   the   best   soccer   program   to   our   students   building   
strong,   confident,   cooperative,   and   hard   working   athletes.   

As   always   this   is   a   “work   in   progress”   and   our   future   depends   on   the   
support   of   our   community.    Your   donations   provide   a   gateway   for   
contributing   to   our   future   and   an   opportunity   to   provide   our   talented   
coaches   with   the   resources   necessary   to   develop   our   student   athletes   
into   champions.   

Thank   you   so   very   much   for   considering   a   donation   to   our   fundraiser.     

Sincerely,   

Sean   Ganey   

Head   Coach   Mater   Dei   Boys   Soccer   

Tax   ID   #95-1648193   


